
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

D-39168- Request to His Excellency President Ferdinand Marcos, Jr. with regards to
the extension of WRP in Barangay Sta. Teresita Dumaran Palawan which was
heavily damage by a recent Super Typhoon Odet
1 message

OD Records Unit <records@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Mon, Sep 18, 2023 at 10:02 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Records Section_DENR MIMAROPA
<recordsectionmimaroparegion@gmail.com>
Cc: FRMD Forest Resources Management Division <frmd@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, FRMD-FRUAS Forest Resource-Use and
Assessment Section <frmd-fruas@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, Ildefonso Quilloy <ilquilloy@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, Marlon Atienza
<matienza@fmb.denr.gov.ph>

Sir/Ma'am
Good day
Attached file is a Memorandum for the RED R4B dated September 15, 2023 RE: Request to His Excellency President
Ferdinand Marcos, Jr. with regards to the extension of WRP in Barangay Sta. Teresita Dumaran Palawan which was
heavily damage by a recent Super Typhoon Odet
Thank you

Records Unit
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8925-2141
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph

    

“DISCLAIMER: This email is intended only for the person(s) named in the message header. Unless otherwise indicated, it
contains information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this
message in error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the message. Furthermore, views and opinions expressed herein
are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Forest Management Bureau.”
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